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13 May 2015

Submission to the inquiry into the administration and transparency of the Register of Environmental
 Organisations and its effectiveness in supporting communities to take practical action to improve the
 environment.

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission.

Friends of the Earth has been for years dedicated to the protection of the environment in the most diverse ways
 and I have been also for many years a great supporter.

Friends of the Earth raises money through tax deductible donations, among them mine. Without the tax
 deduction the organisation would find it harder to raise money to fund its work.

Friends of the Earth reports to donors abundantly throughout the year about its work

Yours sincerely,
Maria Sola

___________________________
This email was sent via do^gooder, a campaign platform that enables people to contact you regarding issues
 they care about. The FROM field of this email is campaigns@good.do however the email was sent by Maria
 Sola who provided this email address: 

In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 ( http://www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html ) we have included this
 address in the REPLY-TO field and you should respond to Maria Sola at that email address.

To learn more about do^gooder visit www.good.do
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